
Attachments – Groupcall sent home 1st December 2023 

Christmas Menu PDF 

Christmas tree of Cans Appeal 

Each year we create a Christmas Tree of Cans of food donated by our wonderful community. These cans 
are distributed to our local food bank on the last day of term. 

This year we hope that our Christmas Tree will be our BEST EVER ! It will stand proudly in our foyer for 
all to see. We will be officially collecting from Friday 1st December for 2 weeks. 

We do so hope you will support this initiative and ask your son/daughter to bring in 1 or more cans of 
food to donate. 

Textile Plea 

Do you have any unwanted old jeans, work/casual shirts, Blazers? 

As part of the year 11 NEA one of the themes is based on Longevity. A few of the Textiles students are 
looking at upcycle old garments into marketable new ones. To do this they need items to cut up and 
adapted. If you have any denim, shirt, blazers, materials, or anything you think would be great to cut up 
as it has lots of detail on. 

Please can you send them in to reception. We are extremely grateful for your help.  

Christmas Lunch in the School Restaurant 

Christmas Lunch will be available in the School Restaurant on the following dates: 

Tuesday 12th December – Years 7 and 8 

Wednesday 13th December – Year 9 and 10 

Thursday 14th December – Years 11, 12 and 13 

Turkey or Roasted Vegetable Wellington, with all the trimmings 

Chocolate Yule Log or Seasonal Berry Eton Mess or Fruit 

Drink of Squash 

If you would like to order a Christmas Lunch, please make payment of £4.30 per student on ParentPay, 

under the Christmas Lunch option (not via Dinner Money).  The deadline for payment is Thursday 

30th November, to allow for catering purposes. 

Tickets will be issued via Tutors nearer the day. 

 


